
 
 
Week beginning 27th April 2020 
 
Learning continues in school for children of Key Workers. Each day there a 
selection of structured, core activities take place, alongside sport, cooking, 
Forest School, gardening and other engaging activities. 
Here’s a flavour of what has been happening in school recently: 
 
 
We looked at how we can develop our relationship with God by how we treat 
each other, following His example. We linked our learning to the Catholic 
Profile, sharing values and virtues amongst those we meet. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We discussed the responsibility we all have to look after our environment and 
its people, especially during these challenging times. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We joined Dan and Emily from One Life Music for daily worship. It was lovely 
to hear Mgr Tim Menezes sharing scripture and talking about ‘opening our 
minds’ to learning.  
 
 
 



 
 

 
May is the month when we dedicate and honour Mary, our Blessed Mother. 
Families are encouraged to pray the Rosary together just as Mary asked the 
children at Fatima to pray the Rosary for Peace during her visitations. Pupils in 
school reflected upon the power of prayer to Mary during these challenging 
times. 
 

 
 
Keeping active with Mr Lewis…. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Pizza making at its best…. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We combined Maths and Science                       KS1 made playdough and looked 
to make sun-dials.                                                  at finding ½ and ¼ of each shape.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
And….of course…social distance core learning too…  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CXXXX has been enjoying learning at home…..from Doodle activities, keeping 
active in fancy dress with Joe Wicks….to looking for common exception words 
in a Year 2 wordsearch. 
 

 
R and S have been looking at life cycles at home….from caterpillar …..to 
butterfly….. 

 

 
 
 
 
 


